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2016-17 General Fund

Gifts of support are received in the boxes located by the doors in the
back of the Worship Center or ONLINE at www.laurelglenbible.org.

Giving

Stats

July Received To Date		  $80,075
July Projected 		  122,000	
Year To Date Received		  1,345,771	
Year To Date Projected		  1,367,200

July 23, 2017  ::  Summer One Sunday Service  ::  10:00am

Questions for Personal Growth

	 10 AM		  Total
Classes (0-5th grade)	   178		  178
Worship Center	   499		  499
Total			   677

BE
HOLD

Read John 20:1-31.
1.	 Write down a verse or verses that stand out to you from today’s chapter. (Optional: 

Consider memorizing the verse)

2.	 In your own words, what is this verse saying?

3.	 What does this verse say about God (what He’s like or who He is)? 

4.	 Is the verse telling you to think, say, or do something? What?

5.	 What is a practical step you can take to put this verse into practice? 

Keep connected with us throughout the week! 
Visit us online at www.laurelglen.org

Join the LBC Exchange through the link on our website
“Like” us on Facebook or follow us on Instagram @laurelglenbible
Text “LBCFAMILY” to 97000 to receive updates on your cell phone

Connect to LBC_Guest wireless internet: password is LaurelGlen2016
Send your prayer requests to LBCfamilyprayer@gmail.com



Sermon Notes
BEHOLD: The Lamb of God

Living the Life of Resurrection: Unlocking the Doors
John 20:1-31

Pastor Jeff Jackson

Welcome!
We are so honored that you have joined with us in worship this morning. Please 
complete a Connection Card and bring it after services to the Guest Welcome 
Center in the lobby for your special gift. We would love to meet you! 

Staying Connected 
Please continue to pray for our Uganda and India Teams as they finish up 
ministry, debrief and begin the long journey home. It is often difficult to say 
good-bye, and our team members will have a myriad of emotions. After 
rigorous ministry, they are also susceptible to illness on the long plane rides 
home. Thank you!
Spiritual Care – If you are hurting or overwhelmed and need someone to 
talk to, we have people who are trained to care for you. Mark the spiritual 
care box on your connection card and you will be contacted.
Family Services - Mark your calendars for August 6 and 13 when we go back 
to our regular Sunday services at 8:45 and 10:30am. We will worship as a 
family; elementary Sunday school will not be offered. Classes for infants 
through Pre-K will be offered. Children are welcome in “big church” with 
their parents. 
Baptism - Our next baptism is on Sunday morning, August 20. If you’re 
interested in taking this step of faith, contact a pastor in the church office; 
we’d love to guide you in this process.
Wednesday Evenings at LBC - This fall, Wednesday evenings will have 
something for all ages! Move classes for adults start October 4; high school, 
junior high, and AWANA for kids all start Sept 6. Each will meet 7:00-8:30pm. 
For your convenience, a simple dinner will be available for purchase from 
5:30-6:30pm also beginning Sept. 6 in the Activities Center.
Habitat for Humanity is building a house here in Bakersfield, and they need 
people to help with all levels of construction. If you are available to volunteer 
any Saturday in July or August, please contact Pat at 861-8449 or 204-1122.
Prayer – Do you need prayer or a listening ear? Following the sermon and 
immediately after the service, there are people down front who are ready and 
willing to listen and personally pray for you and your situation. It’s family.


